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The Springs House is available to rent for parties, weddings 
and meetings. Call us at 803-285-7451 or stop by 201 West 
Gay Street in Lancaster and make your plans in person.

SpringsThe

House

www.lccar ts.netCheck us out online at

September 5: Gallery Officially Open

September 16: Competition Reception, 3-5pm, Historic Springs House  
		     
October 29-31: Art Pickup Days    

The Marian Hagins’ Memorial Art Competition 
was started in 1981 by the three children 
of Marian Hagins, in loving memory of their 
mother who “understood that art is the past, 
present, and future” as written by Mrs. Inez 
Plyler in 1983.  Her love of art led Marian and 
friends to start the The Lancaster County Art 
League in 1954, to help further the arts as well 
as provide a meeting place for artists and art 
lovers to share their love of the arts. The Art 
League and the Arts Council are not just for 
artists - they are for anyone who loves art and 
wants to learn. Marian’s children have also 
created a trust fund, which supplies five of the 
cash prizes for the event.

The Nutcracker Ballet - Featuring Local Student Dancers!
Lancaster High School 
Monday, November 19th at 7:00 PM

For info about the performance  
or tickets call 803-285-7451

For info on auditions, please call 803-799-7605

CCB Presents the Nutcracker

Autumn/Winter  2018
volume 12 issue 2



 

FROM THE DIRECTORDebbie Jaillette
I would like to introduce you to our new Projects and Programs 
Coordinator, Tim Dupre, who began his work with the LCCA on 
August 14.

Tim is a native of Standish, Maine and came to SC in 2007.  He 
graduated from Coker College in 2011 with his Bachelors of Arts 
in Theatre.  Since then, he married the lovely Dana in 2014, and 
resides in Kershaw, SC.  Since then, Tim has been searching SC 
all over to find his place in the landscape, where he can bring his 
talents to a greater purpose.

In 1997, Tim was introduced to the stage by a small schoolhouse 
that was in his hometown.  Two years later, Tim was fully bitten 
by the acting bug and a major factor for his community theater.  
Over the years, Tim has been many things for many communities: 
ensemble actor, stage hand, stage manager, lighting director, 
sound manager, musician, villain, lead actor, playwright, and even 
director.  Most recently, you may have seen Tim in the Community 
Playhouse of Lancaster County’s 2016 production of “Daddy’s 
Dyin, Who’s Got the Will?”

Tim is excited to be here and he sees his job as one of the best 
ways to help push the arts to the forefront in Lancaster.  Without 
the arts, Tim would not be who and where he is today, and he 
believes truly that same statement can be made for anyone who 
has been involved in the arts.  He says this: “..without the arts, 
I never would’ve gathered the courage to move so far from my 
home.  Without the arts, I never would have met my wife.  And a 
life without the arts misses so much joy in this world.” Welcome to 
Tim and best wishes to Queserie Peay, who returned to school to 
complete her degree in education.

arts. take part.

Debbie

Special thanks to our 2018-19 Corporate Sponsors,
Kennedy Center Partners and supporting Foundations:

Founders Federal Credit Union, Nutramax Laboratories, Inc.,  
Cook Law Firm  LLC, Comporium, Wilson’s Inc., Springs Memorial 
Hospital, INSP,  City of Lancaster-See Lancaster, Lancaster County 

School District, Duke Energy Foundation, J. Marion Sims Foundation, 
Lancaster County Community Foundation, John T. Stevens Foundation, 

South Carolina Arts Commission and Wells Fargo.

Springs House Galleries
Autumn/Winter Exhibits 

September & October: Marian Hagins Memorial Art Competition Exhibition
November & December: Brittany Taylor, Changing Perceptions Exhibition

mark your calendars: 
Sept 11      	 Music Study Club*, Historic Springs House, 3pm
Sept 16	 Marian Hagins Memorial Art Competition Reception*, Historic Springs House, 3-5pm
Sept 18	 Lancaster County Art League**, Historic Springs House, 6pm
Sept 23 	 EMK presents 2018 Friends Concert*, Historic Springs House, 3pm
Sept 29	 Pottery Tour of Lancaster County* 10am - 4pm
Oct 28	 NC Baroque Orchestra VMR Concert - CAC**, 2:30pm
Nov 17	 Jennifer Licko’s Celtic Band in Highland Echoes VMR Concert - CAC**, 7pm
Nov 19	 Columbia City Ballet presents the Nutcracker at Lancaster High School. 7pm
 
* Music Study Club always meets at 3pm on the second Tuesday of every month.

** Free admission | CAC - Cultural Arts Center

*** Lancaster County Art League always meets at 6pm on the third Tuesday of every month.

We recently received a generous donation from a patron who 
is also an Aldi customer. Our friend showed his gratitude for the 

extreme helpfulness of the Aldi management and staff by sending a 
contribution IN THEIR HONOR that was used to send children to arts 

& sciences camp. The corporate Aldi folks also support our camps 
with healthy snacks. The picture above is of 3 fine Aldi managers and 

LCCA Executive Director Debbie Jaillette, who delivered thank you 
notes to them from a group of our campers.

FACESof the Arts

looking back...at our 2018 arts and sciences camps

For more information or to buy tickets - 803-285-7451 or www.lccarts.net
	 or LCCA Event Line 803-285-7451, ext. 50              

Early in 2018, the LCCA Board of Directors completed a new Strategic Plan for 2018-2021, with excellent guidance by facilitator Nell 
Walker. One of our goals was to update and refine our current Mission Statement. This mission guides our daily work, strategic planning 
and defines clearly why we exist and our vision for this wonderful community:

Duke Energy Vice 
President of Community 
Relations for South 
Carolina Rick Jiran 
presents the “Cultural 
Energy 2018 Grant” to  
Tim Dupre, the new 
Projects and Programs 
Coordinator for the LCCA!

New Mission Statement: 

The mission of the Lancaster County Council of the Arts is to 
enrich the quality of life in Lancaster County by building a vibrant 
com munity connecting arts, culture, and economic vitality through 

education, advocacy, and collaboration.

Elisabeth Streeter is one of two Visitor Coordinators at the 
Native American Studies Center. She previously worked 
in the USCL Art Studios with Professors Fran Gardner, 
Brittany Taylor-Driggers, and Dianne Mahaffee. Along with 
her work at the Center and at USCL, Streeter has worked 
with Mahaffee who teaches art classes both at USCL and 
Discovery School. Streeter has completed over 100 hours 
in an apprenticeship with Mahaffee in her studio along 
with hours in her Discovery School classroom. Streeter is 
a senior at USCL working on a degree through Palmetto 
College in Art, English, and Sociology to help her pursue 
a career in art education or graphic designing. From an 
early age, she has had an eye for aesthetically pleasing 
things. Streeter has stated that “I believe my passion for 
the Arts derives from my curiosity of other cultures, daily 
life, and nature. She plans to be a graphic artist and/or an 
Arts teacher. “My hopes are to be able to spread the values 
in the Arts any way that I can, be it teaching or in modern 
usage such as advertisement,” Streeter says. “I believe 
that without the Arts in life, it would be more difficult for 
people to live as they do today because every aspect of 
life has some form of Art in it. Whether it is an everyday 
logo, or a song one hears in the grocery store, the Arts are 
everywhere, and should be more appreciated and respected 
because of how much they are involved in life.” Streeter 
currently researches Arts development for Lancaster County 
which started from an Arts internship under Professor Fran 
Gardner and has turned into many hopeful ideas for the 
county. “We have so many great Arts programs here already 
however, I look forward to pursuing more of my own ideas 
in hopes a further thriving Arts community in Lancaster,” 
Streeter says. 


